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Dear Oregon Public Utility Commission,

My name is Steven Phan, I am the Vice President of Northwest Housing Alternative's Board of
Directors, a low income housing provider in PGE territory.  I have been talking with
Neighborhood Power for a long time about your upcoming Community Solar program.  We are
excited to hear about a way we can potentially run on renewable energy and lower the cost of
power to our low income residents.  

I am writing this email to urge you to approve Neighborhood Powers Community Solar
applications and to thank you for working to make this program successful.   

Thank you,

Steven Phan 

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
may have originated outside of PUC.***
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